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Student records such as specific charges and payments, circumstances regarding holds, status and 

disposition of refunds are protected under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). If you 

want to be able to communicate with Virginia Tech about your student's records you must have 

permission.  Your student may establish or re-disclose your FERPA passcode through their student 

HokieSPA.   Read on…   

Student How-To: 
→ Have your student login to their www.hokiespa.vt.edu  

→ Choose “Hokie Wallet” Menu  

→ Choose “Family Educational Rights & Privacy Act” (FERPA)   

→ Enter individual’s information and assign  passcode 

 

 

 Hokie Wallet is the financial hub for family members of Virginia Tech students. Visit now…

 

 
 

Please settle any outstanding balance. 

 Payment Deadline…………………………………………………..Fall Semester (9 September) 

 Last Day to Web Drop an Individual Class……………….Fall Semester (8 October) 

 Web Course Request………………………………………………Spring 2020 (22-29 October) 

 

If your student is 

considering withdrawing, resigning, or reducing their course load to less than full-time status.  

     Read on… 

 

Priority is given for processing by Direct Deposit

Student How-To Enroll in Direct Deposit:  

 Have your student login to their www.hokiespa.vt.edu 

 Choose “Hokie Wallet” Menu 

 Enroll in Direct Deposit (All Other VT Payments…) 

 Enter proper Bank Information, then select “Submit” 

 Review Account Information, if correct select “Add This Bank” and then “Exit” 
 

 

 

Office of the University Bursar  
September/October 2019 

https://registrar.vt.edu/FERPA.html
http://www.hokiespa.vt.edu/
http://www.wallet.vt.edu/
https://www.bursar.vt.edu/refunds1/refunds/refundpolicy.html
http://www.hokiespa.vt.edu/
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Read on…
 

 

 

 

  Applied to student accounts that have an amount past due.  Read on… 
 

 

 
 

Here 

 

 

Here 

 

 
 

 

Office of the University Bursar (0143)  

Student Services Building, Suite 150, Virginia Tech  

800 Washington Street SW  

Blacksburg, Virginia 24061  
 

Phone: 540-231-6277  

Fax: 540-231-3238  

Email: bursar@vt.edu 

BTP Email: bthelp@vt.edu  
 

Walk-in: 8am to 5pm M-F  

Phone: 8am to 5pm M-F 

Web: www.bursar.vt.edu 

https://wallet.vt.edu/pay_tuition_fees/payment-options/paying-online-with-international-funds.html
https://www.bursar.vt.edu/students/latefees.html
https://www.bursar.vt.edu/content/dam/bursar_vt_edu/tuition/2019-2020.pdf
https://www.bursar.vt.edu/payments.html
mailto:bursar@vt.edu
mailto:bthelp@vt.edu
http://www.bursar.vt.edu/

